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Comments: The Heber horse are a part of the community and deserve to continue to live as they are.

 

Plan fails to adequately analyze the detrimental effects to the Heber herd should they be brought to an

unsustainable number of 50 horses.

 

It fails to consider reducing livestock grazing within the WHT, even while there is livestock grazing almost

everywhere on the Apache-Sitgreaves Forest outside of the WHT.

 

I care about the Heber wild horses.  Please consider the opinion of the public in highest regard on our public

lands. I would like to see the Heber wild horses preserved and humanely managed through fertility control pzp as

an alternative to expensive removals. 

 

Please allow these beautiful animals to continue to live on their land.


